
VOICES Multicultural Chorus  

Discover Your VOICES! – Registration Now Open 

VOICES Multicultural Chorus is offering a special informal choral singing opportunity this fall – 
Discover Your VOICES! With leadership from Interim Director Ross Mizrahi, we will sing a 
modest number of pieces illustrating the typical range of VOICES music. The purposes are 
straightforward – create an opportunity for VOICES members to reconnect, and, allow potential 
new members to get to know VOICES. As always, we are a non-audition group of singers 
committed to the joy of music from diverse choral traditions. This no fee, no obligation program 
will meet four times Monday nights 7:00-9:00 pm, October 3-24. Feel free to attend one or all 
sessions. VOICES plans to resume our regular 14-week semester and formal concert in spring 
2023. 

Note that we will follow current health guidance regarding choral activities. All chorus members 
and staff will show proof of COVID vaccination at registration in order to participate. All will 
wear protective masks during the entire rehearsal. Members will observe physical distancing in 
accordance with guidelines of the International Coalition Performing Arts Aerosol Study. In the 
event of an exposure, VOICES will fulfill current health department requirements for suspension 
of rehearsals or other guidance.  

Come sing with us. Register for Discover Your VOCES! here: 
https://acithaca.org/groups/voices/join/ 

 


